EE23. New ASN Secondary School: Report on Feedback from Naming
Consultation and Project Update

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services updating on progress of the new build project and the outcome of
the recent consultation on the preferred name for the new ASN secondary
school.

Construction on the new secondary school is underway with the building
expected to be wind and water tight by January, with an anticipated
completion date in July 2017.

Following the consultation carried out between 26 September and 7 October
2016, the responses received from parents, staff and pupils indicated that
“Carrongrange High School” was the preferred choice. Details of the
consultation were detailed in Appendix 1 to the report.

Decision

The Education Executive:-

(1) noted the progress on the new build project, and

(2) agreed that the new school will be named “Carrongrange High

School” in accordance with the preference expressed by parents,
pupils and staff.



